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NORTH BARFIELD DRIVE RESURFACING TO BEGIN OCTOBER 26, 2022 
 

(October 24, 2022) Beginning Wednesday, October 26th the City will begin preliminary road repairs 
on North Barfield Drive between San Marco Road and North Collier Blvd.  The work will be done 
during the day and the contractor will use flagmen to direct traffic during construction.  Milling and 
asphalt leveling work will follow the road repairs next week.  The City is anticipating the paving will 
be completed by Thanksgiving pending debris removal and weather conditions.  Asphalt resurfacing 
work continues in the Copperfield Court area and is scheduled to be completed by mid-November.  
Garbage pickup and mail delivery will not be impacted. Drivers travelling on North Barfield and 
Copperfield Court are asked to drive slowly, follow the directions of the flagmen, and be patient as 
there will be minor delays.  A map showing the areas to be resurfaced is attached.   
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